
Statement from the DP Coordinator David Crawford regarding a proposed change to the admissions 
policy of Etelä-Tapiolan Lukio: 

The notion of increasing the weighting for mathematics and English as suggested in the proposal by 
Anni Virnes is completely in keeping with my own views with respect to ensuring that students taken 
into the programme have a strong enough linguistic and mathematical base to complete the 
diploma successfully. 
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